
ROCKY MOUNTAIN SOFTBALL BOOSTERS

Rocky Mountain High School Softball 2024 Season 

Dear Potential Sponsor:  

Rocky Mountain High School's Softball program would like to express our sincere thanks for 
your continued support of our program, including sponsorship of a banner on our outfield fence. 
Thanks to the assistance of individuals like yourself, our program continues to grow.  

Banner leases are $500.00 per year. This includes the banner design and purchase. All banners 
are $500/yr. The banner will be displayed on the outfield fence during the Fall season. Proceeds 
from our banner program will help us to purchase uniforms, equipment, travel expenses, and 
upgrades to the softball field at Rocky Mountain High School.  

If you are interested in supporting our softball program, please complete the attached Lease 
Agreement and make your check payable to RMHS Softball. Send agreement and check to the 
address on the Lease Agreement.  

Thank you for your time and continued support. 

Kaleo Chung 
Head Coach  
970-218-6432
kchung@psdschools.org



  
Rocky Mountain High School Softball 

Outfield Fence Banner Sponsorship Advertisement Lease 

Player Receiving 
Sponsorship________________________________________ 
   
Business Name (Please Print) 

________________________________________ 

Date of Agreement  ___________________________________________

Contact Person  ______________________________________________

Address  ____________________________________________________

City, State, Zip Code  __________________________________________

Business Telephone  __________________________________________

Email Address  _______________________________________________

Signature of Leaser  __________________________________________

Please mail this FORM, ART WORK and your CHECK to: 

Rocky Mountain High School 
ATTN.:  Kaleo Chung 
1300 W. Swallow Road 
Fort Collins, CO  80526 

Under terms of this lease agreement, Rocky Mountain High School Softball will provide a sign affixed on the 
outfield fence for the 2022 Fall season.  It is the obligation of the business or individual to provide the design for 
the banner including wording and graphics, to Rocky Mountain High School in a timely manner to allow for sign 
production.  If a banner design is not provided, a designee of the Softball program will have the responsibility to 
design the signage.  I understand that this is a one-time commitment and I am not obligated to make any further 
payments beyond the original lease.  All banners will be approved or designed in accordance with Poudre School 
District policies and standards.  

Artwork instructions:  The visual clarity of your banner is best if you avoid using smaller 
text and tiny detailed graphics in the printed artwork.  Large simple graphics are more 
visible from the stands. Please keep this in mind when sending your artwork.   
Please use one of the following formats for your artwork. PDF, TIF, or JPG   
Your artwork can be emailed directly to:  kchung@psdschools.org 

1300 West Swallow Road • Fort Collins, CO 80526-2412 
Phone: 970-416-7181 • Fax: 970-416-7001

*Banner size will
be either 4' x 5' or

5' x 4'*

rockysoftballboosters@gmail.com

and your CHECK to: 




